
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Riverview Students Honor the Men and Women Serving Our Country 
Students at the Riverview School District added a personal touch to their Veterans Day activities. Working in 
conjunction with a local organization called Military Connections, students across the District wrote letters to be 
included in packages sent to various men and women who are serving our country. Tenth Street students in 5th 
grade and many RHS juniors took it a step further by writing to some recent RHS graduates who are currently 
deployed or in training. Over 100 personalized cards and letters were addressed and sent out to our alumni serving 
across the country and abroad to brighten their holidays. Many other students in Tenth Street and the High School 
donated generous portions of their Halloween candy that were transported to Military Connections to be shipped 
across the globe to our brave military personnel. 
 

Now that is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
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Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
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